
	
  

ZRG moves headquarters in 
California from Carlsbad to 
Oceanside 
	
  
July 5, 2017 -- ZRG is excited to announce their relocation from Carlsbad to 
Oceanside California. The woman owned company grew out of its Carlsbad facility 
and moved into a larger location in Oceanside, California. New, additional offices 
and a larger warehouse provide ZRG with the much needed space it needs for the 
booming business.  
 
ZRG is a dedicated supporter of the biomedical community. It's President, Tony 
Lively, is Chairperson for the California Medical Instrumentation Association. ZRG's 
CEO, Mimi Lively, is currently developing San Diego County's first Biomedical 
Equipment Technician Certificate Program through Mira Costa College's Workforce 
Development.  
	
  
The phone number remains at 760.438.8835  
 
ZRG's new location provides the space it needs for receiving surplus medical 
equipment removed from hospitals and clinics. The equipment is then tested to 
determine its fate: reuse, repair and reuse, disassembled for parts, donated, or 
responsibly recycled. ZRG follows strict HIPAA standards, is certified ISO 13485 and 
ISO/IEC 17021, and is an R2 Recycler – audited regularly for its standard of 
practices by Sustainable Electronics Recycling International (SERI).  
 
ZRG is the proven solution for liquidation of surplus medical equipment throughout 
the United States. ZRG is an R2 Recycler, audited regularly for its standard of 
practices by SERI.  
 
 
About ZRG  
ZRG, LLC is an asset management company specializing in the recycling, purchase 
of surplus medical equipment.  
 
ZRG provides full hospital and laboratory liquidations, certified appraisals and 
inventory assessments. Current certifications include R2 /2013, RIOS, 14001, 
18001. ISO 13485 and ISO/IEC 17021 We are a leader in strict R2 standards for 
redeployment of used medical equipment. 
	
  


